
  
TOWN OF SHERMAN 

MONTHLY BOARD MEETING 
May 15, 2018 

 
Chairman Daniel J. Fedderly called the May 15, 2018 Monthly Board Meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. 
at the Sherman Town Hall and noted the meeting had been properly published and noticed. 
 
Chairman Daniel J. Fedderly, Board Members Charles Maves, Daniel Debee, Paul Wathke, Kelley 
Krause, Clerk/Treasurer Ashley Score, and Patrolman Terry Ford were present.   
 
Chairman Fedderly asked if there were any additions or corrections to the minutes from the April 12, 
2018 monthly meeting, Charles noted an edit in the approval of the land purchase for the new 
Boyceville fire hall needed to include “contingent on approval of fire hall project”. Motion to 
approve minutes with noted corrections made by Charles and 2nd  Dan, Motion carried. 
 
Daniel moved to the next agenda item of Public input.  Present was Eldora Deraad, Trail Coordinator 
with the Dunn County ATV/UTV Association.  The Association is hoping to designate a route in the 
Town of Sherman to allow ATV/UTVs to travel through to Jake’s Supper Club.  Chairman Daniel 
noted that no action may be taken in public input and the matter will be added to the June agenda for 
consideration.    
  
Ashley provided a clerk’s report and update on activities. Motion to approve May invoices for 
payment as well as the later submitted gopher bounty payments to Jim Link and Terry Crosby made 
by Charles, 2nd by Kelley, motion passed.   
 
Review of C.S.M.s – there were none. 
Review of Building Permits – Hoffman detached garage. 
Review of Driveway Permits – there were none.  
Review of Utility Permits -there were none 
 
Terry provided an update on roadwork including patching, brush pile burning, hauling crushed rock, 
and mowing.   
 
The Board reviewed the 6 year summer road work plan from 2013 – 2019and WI DOT road ratings 
for the Town of Sherman.  The Board will consider possible edits to the road work plan at the next 
monthly meeting.  General discussion on the possibilities of designating dead end roads back to the 
land/home owners. 
 
There was no update from the Boyceville Fire and Ambulance.  Next meeting will be Wednesday, 
May 16th.  
 
Chairman Daniel moved to the agenda item consider zoning variance for Ray Witke.  Daniel and 
Ashley did not receive any further information or plans regarding the request.  Motion to place 
consideration of zoning variance on the June agenda made by Charles, 2nd by Dan.  Motion passed.   
 



June monthly meeting to immediately follow Board of Review Tuesday, June 12th at 5:00pm at the 
Sherman town hall.  
 
Charles made the motion made to adjourn and 2nd by Paul.  Motion carried. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:15 pm  
 
Submitted by: Ashley Score, Clerk/Treasurer, Town of Sherman  


